
Worship for Sunday, Feb. 4
The Season of Epiphany comes to a close this Sunday with a service that emphasizes 

God's care, in the prophesies from Isaiah (Isaiah 40:21-31), and in the healing ministries of 

Jesus (Mark 1:29-39). The sermon will be called "Grasshopper Faith." Worship is at 10:30 

a.m. There will be Sunday school for all ages at 9:30. 

Bring a mug for your coffee or tea this Sunday! We have two volunteers from Leonia High School 

getting service hours and Legos for their school Lego club by washing our mugs from coffee 

hour. They are only booked for this Sunday, so let's try to have a green Sunday this week and 

hope to repeat it again.   You may leave your mug as a donation (we have 8 so far) or bring it back 

home with you.

Our book group reading This Here Flesh by Cole Arthur Riley is having great discussion! Join us 

on Zoom on Wednesdays from 10:45-noon or read on your own. Here is the link:
Join Zoom Meeting

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/5536471192

With blessing and care,

Leah

-Rev. Dr. Leah Fowler, Pastor

The art in this eblast is called "Grasshopper" by Peter Koenig.
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Coming Up at PCL
•Our Lunar New Year celebration will be Sunday, Feb. 11 at 10:30 a.m. In worship we welcome 

guest conductor Chi Yi Chen Wolbrink, from the Bayside Presbyterian Church, who is also a 

former Professor of Music and Worship at Princeton Theological Seminary. We are seeking 

participants to form a Lunar New Year choir that will rehearse with Chi Yi from 9-10 am Feb. 11 

and then share Chinese Christian hymns in the worship service. We will also welcome the 

Chinese American Family Coalition, who will be sharing folk dance in the service. A Lunar New 

Year Potluck follows- sign up to bring a dish to share or contribute $5 per person or $10 per 

family. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0849AFA829A7FD0-47469630-lunar

•Save the Date for a Farewell Luncheon for Jane and Philip Wilson on Sunday, March 3, to show 

our gratitude for their 40 years of impact on our church and to bless them on their way to their new 

home in MA.

Jazz Jam will be back on Friday, Feb. 9 from 8-10 p.m.!•

In Our Prayers...

•For Laura Collins, who was awarded payment by the court for disability income, after 
waiting, being denied, and waiting again.   

•For Scott Carroll, after the film Nimona was nominated for an Oscar in the Best 
Animated Feature Film category; Scott served as Head of Animation in the production 
of Nimona.

•For Eulalia who is trying a new treatment for tinnitus.

•For Fran who is in quarantine in his nursing facility.

•For Ellen who has started a new job!

•For negotiations to prevail over violence in the Holy Land, and for a pathway to 

statehood for Palestinians.

Hear our prayers, God, as we share these joys and concerns:
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